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[bookmark: _GoBack]Thanks to local animal lovers who came along to our open day in July, we raised over £2,000 which is incredible and will really help us to look after the homeless and abandoned horses in our care. Despite certain sporting events on the day we had a great turn out and lots of fun was to be had. Thanks to everyone who donated and continues to support us, we really could not do the work we do without you. 
Avoid autumn anxiety for pets
With the evenings drawing in pet owners need to take extra care of their pets over the coming weeks. Some pets are distressed at Halloween because of the visitors in strange costumes which can be scary for pets – as well as us! Prepare pets for the noisy bangs and flashes on fireworks night. Make sure dogs are walked earlier in the day and cats are kept indoors in the evenings when fireworks might be set off. Make sure there are safe places indoors for them to hide in if they choose too. 
If you live locally to our rehoming centre we would be really grateful if you can let us know if you are planning a fireworks event. Please do not set off any fireworks near fields with horses or stables and aim fireworks in the opposite direction. Blue Cross also asks that Chinese lanterns are avoided because the wire frames can cause injury to horses and livestock if they land in a field. 
For more advice about keeping pets and horses safe and calm over fireworks season visit our website at www.bluecross.org.uk/fireworks or pop into the Rolleston centre (Hilda Archer sanctuary) on Dovecliff Road, Rolleston, DE13 9AU to pick up a free leaflet. The centre is open for visitors on Saturday, Sunday, Wednesday and Thursday between 12 and 4pm. To contact the centre for an appointment at other times please call 0300 777 1520. Keep up to date with all the latest Blue Cross Rolleston news on Facebook. 
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